Truckee Tahoe Airport District Airport Community Advisory Team January 13, 2015

Chair Robert Anderson

Vice Chair Deborah Croyle

Treasurer Andrew Terry

Member Chris Gage

Member Leigh Golden

Member Thomas Combs

Staff Lead Hardy S. Bullock

Summary of January 13, 2015 Regular Meeting compiled By Hardy Bullock and reviewed by Chair Robert Anderson

Contractor Video Presentation



Contractor Video Presentation Continued

- Showed the Runway 29 Approach
- Showed the Runway 20 Departure
- ACAT asked for one video a month until complete
- Suggested improvements include the additions of depicted terrain MSL height
- Addition of pattern or suggested crossing altitudes

Airport Noise Report

A Weekly Newsletter on Litigation, Regulations, and Technological Developments

 Staff suggested an annual subscription. ACAT requested an annual subscription and access to the ANR library

Truckee Tahoe Airport. Connected.

Officer Selection

 ACAT Selected Robert Anderson as Chair, Deborah Croyle as Vice Chair and Andrew Terry as Treasurer.

Staff Report

- Discussed arrival surveillance camera project
- Presented community annoyance rack card project
- Detailed the new itinerant operator/pilot outreach e-blast
- Outlined the Jeppesen "QUALS" page project
- Updated group on the TTAD Airspace evaluation project

Member Report

- Tom Combs updated the ACAT on the Truckee Trails Master plan Project. ACAT authorized the subcommittee to move forward with the Truckee Trails Foundation.
- Tom Combs updated the ACAT on the pending Mt. Top AWOS project.
- Deborah Croyle updated the ACAT on the Noise Monitor Project.
- Leigh Golden discussed web cams on mountain tops.
- Andrew Terry discussed the Emergency Preparedness Project.